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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

We want to commend the children on their excellent behaviour and attitudes since returning to school. They are a real credit to their families and we are very impressed with their independence when selecting their meal choice each morning. Well done!

Unfortunately our weather isn’t exactly seasonable at the moment so we ask that children wear coats to school. This allows them to get outside at break and lunchtime without getting a chill. As with all uniform items, please mark your child’s name on their coat.

There will be a Mass in St. Mary’s Church at 7:00pm on Friday 25th September followed by refreshments in the school to mark the retirement of Mrs. Boyle. We ask that P3 –P7 attend as the choir for Mass and that all children (P1 –P7) return to the school to take part in the presentations. Please extend an invitation to anyone you know who would be interested in marking this great occasion. Anyone who wishes to make a donation can do so by contacting any member of staff in the school.

To facilitate preparations for this, the school will close at 2pm for ALL pupils on Friday 25th September.

There will be a PTFA meeting on Tuesday 8th at 8pm in the school staff room. Everyone is welcome! As a small school, we rely heavily on our PTFA and so we ask that you do what you can to support them.
Just a reminder that Mrs. Trotter’s class visit the central library on a Wednesday and Mrs. Keown’s class visit it on a Tuesday. Please remind your 

child to bring their book on these days so they can change it. 

We are delighted to offer a range of sports coaching for the children.
P5 -7 will start swimming on Tuesday 8th September for 8 weeks at a cost of £2/ session or £16 for 8 weeks.
P1 -4 will have Gaelic coaching every Tuesday, commencing Tuesday 15th September, provided by Tyrone GAA.
P1 -4 and P5 -7 will have gymnastic coaching every Thursday, provided by Naoisa Trotter.

Please ensure that your child has the appropriate gear on their PE day.

We have re-started the tradition of weekly assembly on a Friday morning. We invite children to bring in medals/ certificates to assembly so that we can celebrate their successes. There will be monthly Principal Awards for children who have been trying very hard in class. We will also invite parents to attend special assemblies throughout the year, dates to be confirmed.
We have some great suggestions for school mottos so far, please keep them coming!

Thank you for the return of the Internet and photograph forms. Please find a data capture form enclosed. Please check that the information is still accurate and make any necessary amendments. Also enclosed are milk forms. Please return this to school by Thursday.
Thank you
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